
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In June/July the children in Year 6 will be taking part in a few events.   To make it easier for parents could we 
please ask that you sign the attached permission slip for all three events.  Children will need to be provided with a 
packed lunch for each of the three visits.  If your child is on free school meals and you would like us to provide a 
packed lunch, please notify us on the permission slip by no later than Thursday 16th June 2022. 

Canal Walk – Wednesday 29th June 2022 

The children will be leaving school around 9.00 am to walk down past Amen Corner on to the canal at Rodley.  
They will be learning about the history of the Leeds and Liverpool Canal, look at the trees, plants and wildlife on 
the walk and enjoy lunch on the canal bank before returning to school by mini-bus.   

Kirkstall Abbey – Thursday 14th July 2022 

The children will be leaving school around 9.00 am and walk to Kirkstall Abbey.  They will walk around the abbey 
and complete artwork as well as get to enjoy lunch and play games.  The children may bring up to £3.00 for an ice 
cream. We will return to school by 3.00pm 

Bramley Park and Swimming – Thursday 21st July 2022 

We will leave school around 9.00 am and walk to Bramley Park.  They will have an early lunch and then play games 
before walking along to the swimming baths to have a fun swim from 1.00 pm – 2.00 pm.  The children will then 
walk back to school for 3.15 pm.  Please supply your child with quite a few drinks, especially if the weather is 
warm.  The cost for this visit will be £3.00 which should be paid via your Arbor account. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Drummond   
Mrs H Smith 
Miss F Baker 
Mrs J Toher 
 

 

 

 


